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Dear Deputy Southern,
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Deputy G Southern

Since the initiation of the scheme, I have only once been asked to provide detailed
information on a patient said to be requiring over the budgeted amount of GP input.
Strangely this detailed report was requested on a patient that I see relatively
infrequently! Since then, we have all been given a list of patients requiring greater
than the budgeted amount of GP input and simply asked to confirm that this was a
genuine need (sic) and whether it was likely to continue for the foreseeable future.
We were told that this would then be followed up by a visit to the practice to discuss
the situation further if deemed necessary.

I am aware that one or two of my patients are vexed by the consequences of the HMA
scheme on their family budgets. They are finding that, as I understand it, if they visit
the doctor more than the budgeted number of times, then their HMA is topped up at
least partially to the detriment of their income support benefit payments. This makes
them think twice and thrice about seeing the doctor, which is obviously a worry.

I hope this information is useful to the panel; if I can be of any further assistance,
please don’t hesitate to get in touch.

Yours sincerely,

Dr J A Coates



